
School of Computing 
Faculty Rank – Assistant of Associate Professor 
 

The School of Computing at the University of South Alabama is soliciting applications for a tenure-track 
position in Computer Science at the open rank of Assistant or Associate Professor.  The position has a 
start date as early as January 1, 2025. 

At the time of appointment, applicants must hold a Ph.D. in Computer Science (or closely related field), 
be proficient in spoken and written English and capable of supporting funded research.  An established 
record of excellence in research (as evidenced in publications and/or external funding), demonstrated 
excellence in teaching both undergraduate and graduate computing courses, and the ability to mentor 
undergraduate and graduate researchers is preferred.   

Applicants are welcome to apply in their respective areas of research, but special consideration will be 
given to applicants with experience in one or more of the following areas:   

• hardware assurance 
• embedded systems protection 
• cyber physical systems  
• software protection and assurance 
• secure software engineering 
• cybersecurity 

The University of South Alabama is 

mailto:cssearchchair@southalabama.edu


of recommendation, and a completed University of South Alabama Biographical Data Form 

https://www.southalabama.edu/departments/eforms/academicaffairs/biographicaldataform.pdf
http://www.soc.southalabama.edu/

